RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS

Notes on a meeting held between Shawn Eidse, Lionel Wiens and Ernest Buhler on
I'riday, January 20", 2006 commencing at 1:30 p.m.

'The CAO was asked to contact The Exchange Group about setting up a website. The
lixchange Group has rescrved a domain name for the R.M. of Morris and the intent
would be to see how a website would fit into that.

The proposed new websitc would have a tolal of 5 pages, including “History”,

“About Us”, “Lvents”, “What’s New”, and a page on communitics. The communities
would include a small amount of information on the Town of Morris, with a link to their
website. The communitics would also include separate pages for Rosenort, Lowe Farm,
Sperling and Aubigny.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 2:00 p.n.
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